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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Remembrance  
Poppies and related poppy merchandise will be available to buy from next week. If you wish for your child to 
purchase anything then we would ask for a minimum donation of 50p.  

 
Parking 
Once again thank you to all of those parents who park carefully and considerately in the morning in the 
Millennium Carpark. We continue to have complaints from our neighbour, especially from the farm, about 
dangerous parking outside of the church. In order to maintain positive relationships with all of our neighbours 
we once again politely request that parents/carers use only the Millennium/parish carpark. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Assertive Mentoring Reminder 
For those parents/carers who have yet to sign-up, these meetings are an opportunity to discuss with your child’s 
class teacher how well they have settled into life at school and talk about targets for the coming year. 
 
Assertive Mentoring appointments will be held on:  
Monday 4th November 3:20 to 5:00 
Wednesday 6th November 3:20 to 7:00 
Appointment signing-up sheets are still available just outside the office. Alternatively, you can contact the office 
by phone or email specifying a time period. If there is any work or childcare related issues that mean you are 
unavailable on both days, then please contact the office.  
 
Mobile Phones 
A reminder that any children in class 3 who bring a mobile phone to school must hand these into the office at 
the start of the day. 
 
Lunchtime Clubs 
These will all start next week: 
Tuesdays: Study club: Sumdog/ Spelling Shed etc. 
Thursdays: Class 3 lunchtime football (children will remain in kit after PE lesson – football boots/shin pads can be 
worn as the field will get muddy) 
Friday: Singing club 

 
 
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope,Compassion & Responsibilty 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: harnserfed.co.uk 
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Let’s Celebrate! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Autumn Term  
November  
4th Assertive Mentoring (Monday) 3:20 to 5:00 
6th Assertive Mentoring (Wednesday) 3:20 to 7:00 
7th Class 2 trip to Norwich Castle 
7th Reception and Year 1 phonics in action for parents open classroom (9:00 to 9:45) 
13th Reception Height and weight 
14th Individual and sibling photos  
15th Children in Need (More information to follow next week) 
15th NPSAA cross-country race #2 at Falcon Junior 
19th Open afternoon for new intake (1:30 to 2:30) 
22nd Open afternoon for new intake (1:30 to 2:30) 
29th Class 3 trip to Aylsham High School to watch their Christmas play (more information to follow shortly) 
 
December 
4th Nebula Tag-rugby tournament (more information to follow nearer the time) 
6th Flu jabs 
6th NPSAA cross-country race #3 at Eaton Park 
10th (Tues) Hainford Nativity Pre-school performance 9:30am 
11th (Wed) Hainford Nativity Performance (1:45pm at All Saints Church – Opposite the school) 
12th Hainford Nativity Performance 6:00pm at All Saints Church – Opposite the school) 
16th PTA school Christmas shop 
17th (Tues) School Christmas Lunch 
17th Rock Steady concert: Parent invited from 9am 
18th School Christmas party 1pm-3pm 
18th Final Day of Term 

 
Christmas Holidays – School Closed to pupils December 19th to January 3rd 

 
 
 

1st  
November 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
Perseverance 

Class 1 Iris Jack, Beth, Pippin 

Class 2 Lauren Louis 

Class 3 Kai Maisie 
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January 2020 
6th Monday: School reopens for children 
24th Young Voices trip to the O2  

 
May 2020 
Throughout May KS1 assessments 
11th-15th Key Stage 2 (Yr6) SATs Week 

 
 

Thank you for all your support  
 

NG, P 


